
Hancock School Picture Day September 8, 2022

Dear Parents,

The 2022-2023 school year individual pictures will take place Thursday, September 8th. This year

we are excited to be welcoming a new photography company, Creek View Images, out of Plato,

MN. Please take a close look at your order form as there are a few new options when choosing

your photo packet.  If you wish to order a school picture, please mark on the envelope your

picture package choice and enclose payment, you also have the opportunity to order school

photos online. To do this visit creekviewimages.com using our school code 72361ZA.

Each Child MUST have an INDIVIDUAL ENVELOPE and an INDIVIDUAL CHECK for each package

order. (PLEASE DO NOT SEND ONE CHECK FOR ALL CHILDREN IN FAMILY) Please make checks

payable to Creek View Images.

Once again you will have the opportunity to order an elementary 4x6 class picture for grades

Pre-K - 6. The cost is $5.00, if interested please send a separate envelope with $5.00 per child to

your child’s classroom teacher. Be sure to include the name and grade for each child. Checks for

this class photo may be made out to the Hancock School Yearbook. You may send (1) check for

all your children Pre-K-6th grade to purchase the class photo.

Preschool (Monday/Wednesday group) your child’s class photo and individual photo will be

taken during Picture Retake Day (date and time will be announced at a later date) However, if

you would like your child’s photo taken on September 8th you may come to the Large Gym

between 8-12 on that day.  Please reach out if there are any questions.

Thank you,

Cari Burnett

cari.burnett@hancockisd768.org

Yearbook Advisor


